
Mrs. Esther Bodossian 
98-01 67th Avenue 
Forest Hi lls, New York 11374 

Dear Mrs Bodossian: 

March 18, 1974 

We great y appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

our receipt #18131 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

v b 

Sincerely , 

Jack Antr eassaan 
Executive Director 


